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Corporate Plan Output: Regional District Plans and Policies

Environment Canterbury have recently issued a draft discussion document entitled, “Our
Water in the Balance”.

The document raises a humber of issues and options and invites comment to these. In
its final form, it will contribute to the preparation of the Natural Resources Regional Plan.

The matter was also the subject of a joint City Services, Parks and Recreation and
Environment Committees’ seminar. Following this, the Council’s proposed submission is

Some of the issues raised have implications relating to the City Plan, therefore the draft
submissions are being referred to the Resource Management Committee.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: For discussion.



Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made.


